
  Mrs. Mary ten Doeschate, Chair  
Mayor Diane Therrien   Councillor Gary Baldwin   Mr. Bob Hall 

April 25, 2022 

Sent Via Email:  jkennedy@peterborough.ca 

City of Peterborough 
500 George St. N. 
Peterborough, ON  K9H 3R9 

Attention: John Kennedy, Clerk 

Dear Mr. Kennedy: 

Re:   Licensing Administration of Driving Services 

I am writing on behalf of the Police Services Board to request the City’s consideration in 
taking back the administrative function previously delegated to the Board by the City 
related to the licensing of driving services in the City of Peterborough which includes the 
licensing of taxis, limousines and transportation network companies.  

The Board feels that this is an important step in ensuring the focus of our limited police 
resources can be directed towards ensuring the safety and wellbeing of our community. 

The Board will be happy to assist as required to achieve this goal. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Wilson 
Executive Assistant 

cc Richard Freymond, Commissioner of Corporate & Legislative Services 
David Potts, City Solicitor 

Police Services Board 
500 Water Street, P.O. Box 2050 Peterborough, Ontario  K9J 7Y4 

Telephone: 705-876-1122 ext. 220  Fax: 705-876-6005 
www.peterboroughpolice.com 
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